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6:00pm

PRESENT:

Mayor David W. Gursky 

Councillors
Rita Hutzul
Jane Poohkay
Myrna Lalande
Eleanor Pydde
Margaret Andrade

Chief Administrative Officer Ted Tymchuk

Gallery None

Absent (with regret) Councillor Rob Lorenson

Mayor Gursky opened the Public Hearing at 6:00  p.m.

The purpose of the Public Hearing was to address comments on the proposed
Town of Millet Bylaw #2008/05, being amendment to Land Use Bylaw 96/06.

There were no written submissions by the deadline of 4:30 p.m. on June 25, 2008.

Mayor Gursky opened the public hearing to the floor for comments.

There were no persons in the gallery to comment on the proposed Bylaw.

Mayor Gursky closed the Public Hearing at 6:15 p.m.

THESE MINUTES ADOPTED THIS 9TH DAY OF JULY, 2008

MAYOR CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER


